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Friday 23rd July 2021 

Newsletter 

We have finally made it to the end of term, and what a hot week to finish on.  

Despite the bubble closures, children have remained positive and engaged with their classes 

and learning, and I would just like to say a huge thank you to you all for your continued support 

throughout the year.  

 

We wish our Year 6 children well as they leave us, moving onto exciting new ventures in  

September in their secondary school. I am sure they will pop back and let us know how it is all 

going. We also say goodbye to some other children too, who are moving home or country, and 

we wish you all the very best too.  

 

As you know Mrs Burch has now gone on Maternity leave, and we will update you all in  

September with how she is getting on. Mrs Blakeston had her baby girl and both are doing very 

well. We welcome Mr Harris into the role of our INCO from September, and know he has got to 

know some of you already on the doors as part of the transition work that he has undertaken. 

We also look forward to welcoming back Miss Irvine, and two new teachers Miss Eccleshall 

and Mr Poole.  

 

So I wish you all a very happy and safe summer break. Please take care and we will send out 

further communication in September, prior to returning, about the start of the school year (to 

ensure that there is no development in guidance from the government).  

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Dinnis 

 

We look  forward to seeing you on Wednesday 8th September 

END OF TERM LUNCH REMINDER 

 

ALL SCHOOL LUNCHES MUST BE PAID 

FOR IN ADVANCE PLEASE 

 

Please ensure your child’s Parent Pay 

lunch account is topped up 

today. 

 

Please contact the school  

office if you need any help. 

IMPORTANT DATES 2021 

 

 

 

23/07/21 - Last day of term 

26/07/21 - 03/09/21 Summer Holidays 

 

06/09/21 - Non pupil Day 

07/09/21 - Non pupil Day 

08/09/21 - Children return to school 



ART COMPETITION 

In April 2021, we were invited to take part in an Art Competition.   

I am writing to you on behalf of Vistry Partnerships South West, who are currently working on 

the North Prospect Phase 4 Development. 

As part of this they launched a school competition for children to design their dream home. 

This was offered out to our children to participate in if they wanted. 

It was lovely to see some of the responses that we had, and these were sent off in June to be 

judged, along with other schools in Plymouth.  

  

I am thrilled to announce, that Mollie Barwick won the competition overall in the city, and that 

2 out of the 5 runner ups were also from our school, Savanna Avazian and Magdalena Panek.  

 

Well done to all three of you, we are super proud of you!  

 

 

  

FREE CRICKET 

 

 
 
We are delighted to offer our final FREE Cricket Provision for this summer 

which is based at Centre Park Hub on a Thursday from 4.00pm - 5.00pm 

starting on Thursday 5th August and running for 6 weeks until Thursday 9th September. 

 

The provision is for children aged 8-11 years old only. There are 16 spaces available and 

these will be offered out on a first come first serve basis. 

 

Please find the attached link for more information and to book your place on: 

 

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/Dynamos/Course/19cd851e-09cd-4067-85fb-c5f79d800f1b 

 

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/Dynamos/Course/19cd851e-09cd-4067-85fb-c5f79d800f1b


 

We will be having an Advisor from Careers 

South West at the Jan Cutting Healthy Liv-

ing Centre on Mondays and Thursdays 1pm

-4pm from Thursday 29th July.   

 

The Advisor will be on hand to offer advice 

and support to 16-19 year olds not currently 

in employment, education or training 

(NEET)  

 

Call us on 01752 203670 for more  

information.  

 


